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Thursday 14th November 2019
Dear Parents/Carers
Reception Pantomime
We would like to take the Reception children on a visit to the Red Rose Theatre in Rugeley to watch the pantomime ‘Aladdin’. With a toe-tapping mix of traditional and up to date musical songs, vibrant choreography, plenty of slapstick comedy, audience participation, colorful sets, dazzling costumes and stunning effects (not to mention those many local references) -this year is not to be missed!
Due to the General Election we have had to move the date from Thursday 12th December.
Reception children will now be attending on Tuesday 10th December 2019. Children will be taken to the theatre after lunch at 12.15pm and will be returned back to school at 3.30pm before home time.
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £9.00 towards the cost of the ticket and the coach. Please pay this via Parent Pay before Monday 25th November. By paying on Parent Pay you will automatically give permission for your child to go on this trip. If you are Pupil Premium please fill out the permission slip below and return no later than Monday 25th November.
Yours sincerely

Miss Santaniello & Miss Pretty
Reception Visit – Aladdin
I give permission for my child _______________________________Class _______ to attend a performance of Aladdin on Tuesday 10th  December 2019
I have paid a voluntary contribution of £9.00 on Parent Pay.
Signed: ____________________________________________Parent/Carer
